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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK 

January 30 - February 5, 2022 is National Catholic Schools Week (CSW).  

Now entering its 48th anniversary year, CSW is an annual celebration of Catholic 

education in the United States. St. Pascal Baylon Parish was established in 1946, 

and St. Pascal Baylon Catholic School opened in 1950. In 2019, Archbishop 

Hebda gave approval for St. Pascal Baylon School to become an Archdiocesan 

Regional Catholic School. St. Pascal Regional Catholic School opened with the 

2019-20 school year serving the families of St. Pascal Baylon Parish and the East 

Side of St. Paul and beyond. Ms. Inna Collier Paske serves as the Principal of St. 

Pascal Regional Catholic School. I am the canonical administrator of the school, 

and I oversee the school’s Catholic education and faith life. Catholic schools share 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ with children throughout the entire school day. 

Catholic schools give students a chance to incorporate their faith into all facets of 

their studies, social interactions, recreation, and daily activities. After school, 

children bring home the faith practices, lessons and prayers they learned during 

the school day. I believe a strong Catholic school and a strong Catholic parish 

enhance one another. Thank you for supporting Catholic education. To arrange a 

student visit or family visit to St. Pascal Regional Catholic School, please call the 

School office at 651.776.0092. Or you can also arrange a visit through the school 

website (stpascalschool.org) at the weblink: stpascalschool.org/visit-us. 

The Pope’s Monthly Intentions for 2022. Each year, Pope Francis asks for our 

prayers for a specific intention each month. You are invited to join with many 

people worldwide in praying for this intention each month. From time to 

time, the Holy Father may add a second prayer intention related to current events 

or urgent needs, like disaster relief. For more information about the Pope’s 

Monthly Intentions, go to the Pope's Worldwide Prayer Network website: 

popesprayerusa.net.  

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for January 2022: For true human 
fraternity. We pray for all those suffering from religious discrimination and 

persecution; may their own rights and dignity be recognized, which originate from 

being brothers and sisters in the human family. 

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for February 2022: For religious sisters 
and consecrated women.  We pray for religious sisters and consecrated women; 

thanking them for their missions and their courage; may they continue to find new 

responses to the challenges of our times.  

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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Parish Office  

St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 

Parish Councils  

Sacramental Information 

Parish Prayer Line 

Parish Communication 





* 

Sponsored by St. Pascal’s Social Justice and Caring Committee 
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Where kids 

learn and play

Catholic- based atmosphere
Gym
Kindergarten readiness skills
Outdoor Activities
Social and emotional growth
Play exploration
Spanish

We offer a wide range of fun

activities for your children

WWW.STPASCALSCHOOL.ORG 

ENRO
LL

NOW

Starting at 

33 months-PreK

Tour and get
free backpack !



A child's first five years are a
developmentally important time, laying
the foundation for future success. Our St.
Pascal teaching staff creates inviting and
engaging classroom spaces where children
are excited to jump in and learn each day.

We encourage our youngest learners to be
sincere, honest, and kind in their work and
play, as well as to develop the ability to
adopt to new situations.

We welcome children of all faiths and
backgrounds to create a cohesive and
welcoming classroom.

Our goal 

is to nurture

little minds

651-337-0092 •  ADMISSIONS@STPASCALSCHOOL.ORG

1757 CONWAY STREET, ST.PAUL

Why Faithful Beginnings



OPEN HOUSE WEEK
JAN 31ST ~ FEB 4TH

8 AM -3 PM DAILY



DOOR #2

stpascalschool.org 651-776-0092 1757 Conway Street, St. Paul MN

K-8th



We believe in a strong Catholic Identity.
We believe in Academic Excellence.
We believe in Whole Child Development.
We believe in Community.

2022-2023

Tuition
Assistance &
Scholarship




Call us now:
651-776-0092

Feb. 22, 2022
Deadline

OngoingOngoing

Options

K-8th PreschoolPreK

Aim Higher  Scholarships Think SmallSchulze Family Foundation
Last year before Kindergarten 

Multi-Family Discount

SPRCS Tuition Aid Think Small

   Stpascals

TADS No Application Fee

Tuition Transfer Grant

Pioneer Foundation for
Performing Arts, Inc.
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